
 

Week Gone/Week Ahead – 19th March 2021 

Centre Academy London 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, Students and Staff, 

 

With next week being the last week before the 

Easter Holiday, I thought that I would confirm 

the current plan for students in the Summer 

Term.  

 

All parents and carers received their child’s 

Summer Timetable as part of the return to 

School email earlier this month. The majority 

of students – with the exception of the 

Diploma group – will revert to 5-days a week 

once they return in the Summer. We will be 

continuing with non-uniform, although 

students who prefer to wear uniform are welcome to do so. We will also continue with the 

current timings, 8:30am to 3pm and the gate will open at 8:15am. 

 

Lateral Flow testing for students has continued this week and we are now getting in touch 

with parents whose child has completed three lateral flow tests onsite. At this point parents 

and carers are being given the opportunity to continue testing for Covid-19 at home. Should 

parents or carers have questions about his, please do contact the school and let us know. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend!  

Miss Maddison 

 

 

Friday 26th March 2021: 

End of Term 

 

Monday 19th April 2021: 

Inset Day 

 

Tuesday 20th April 2021: 

Start of the Summer Term for students 

Upcoming Dates 

Student of the Week certificates have been awarded to the following students, who also 

receive five House Points. Well done for your fantastic work this week, certificates will be 

emailed to you all.  
    

Alex – Art Charlie – Science Dionte – English 

Dionte – Mentor Dylan – Mentor Ehsan – Maths 

Ethan M – Art Evan – Science James – Speech and Language 

Jaylie – Science Jaylie – Art Kurt – Art 

Kurt – PE Lewis – Maths Oliver – Speech and Language 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

We have joint winners of the house point competition this week: 

Effra and Falcon 

Congratulations to them for winning and well done to all students for their hard work over the 

week. 

 


